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TEMPORARY CLOSURE 

 
CLOSURE: I-94 

LOCATION: Exit 190 near Driscoll 

REASON: Traffic Crash – Semi and two passenger cars struck several cattle that were out. 

DURATION: Roadway was closed at 1:00 a.m.; eastbound lane opened at 5:00 a.m., the 

westbound lane may be closed for several more hours. 

 

TEMPORARY RE-ROUTE: Traffic is being rerouted onto the overpass and back down 

onto I-94.  The blockage that caused the closure is between both ramps. 

 

NARRATIVE: At approximately 1:09 a.m. several cattle wandered onto I-94 at exit 190.  The 

herd was struck by a semi that overturned into the median.  Two additional passenger cars 

struck cattle where the vehicle’s occupants received non-life-threatening injuries.  An 

additional press release will be released when the roadway is fully open again. 
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For more information, contact:  
Sgt. Jeremiah Bohn, jdbohn@nd.gov  701-391-0025                                                                                                                             

     
 


